MONTVILLE BOARD OF EDUCATION
MEETING OF THE EDUCATIONAL EVALUATION COMMITTEE
Superintendent’s Conference Room
May 15,2012

Item 1. Call to order

Item 2.

Item 3.

Item 4.

The meeting was called to order at 5:15 p.m. in the Superintendent’s Conference
Room. Board members present were Todd Pomazon, Carrie Baxter and Deb Reed-
Iler. Also present were Assistant Superintendent Brian Levesque, Montville High
School Principal Chad Ellis, Athletic Director Walt Sherwin, and parents Michael
Doherty, Kristen Ventresca, Steve Turchetta and Laura Tanner.

Pledge of Allegiance

Lacrosse Team

A discussion of the possibility of starting a lacrosse team at Montville High School
was held. Further discussion will be held at a future meeting.

Adjournment
Motion: A motion was made to adjourn the meeting at 5:58 p.m.
Proposed by: Deb Reed-Iler

Seconded by: Carrie Baxter
Vote: Carried unanimously



